
 

 

                                                                                                                                                   October 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have arranged a visit for all of our children to The Arc Theatre in Stockton on Friday 12th 

December 2014. 

 

The full cost of this visit will be £12.00 per child, (this is subsidised from the nursery funds) 

As all the children are included in the event, we will not be running the normal morning or 

afternoon sessions in nursery and all children will therefore receive their 3 hour entitlement on the 

morning, at the theatre. 

 

Please return the slip below to confirm whether your child will be attending, along with the 

monies in a named envelop, to your child’s key person group.  

 

To be able to offer this trip we need to know final numbers to inform the theatre. If you do 

not confirm your child’s attendance by Friday 7th November they will not be able to come 

on the trip.  

If we have any spare tickets for parents to purchase, to accompany us, we will let you 

know at the beginning of December. If you have any further questions about this event 

please speak to Gill Parker or Val Halliday.  

 

 

 

My child (insert name) ______________________________   will   /  will not (delete as appropriate) be 

attending the visit to The Arc. 

Consent by Parent/Carer (sign name) _____________________________________________________  

Emergency contact name and number (if child is attending)  

_________________________________________      _____________________________________________ 


